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Monday, 4 February 2002 
 
 
Dear Ms Smith 
 
I would like underground cabling in Sydney and its suburbs because: 
1. It ensures a stable reliable and continuous electricity supply - at 

my previous address on the block in Redfern we were frequently 
without electricity for days after a storm 

2. It removes the visual pollution of cables 
3. It is safer - the cables outside my balcony are at arms length 
4. It reduces the menace to fruitbats (is that a first?) 
 
Extra native trees should be planted to provide perches for birds 
when the poles come out. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Dunbar 
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